March 10, 2016

Department Chairs recommends that the biology faculty positon be filled for the Winnemucca Center.
The Science Department learned Doug Hogan, our Biology Professor in Winnemucca, is retiring effective the end of the Spring 2016 semester. I am requesting an emergency vote for Department Chairs to approve rehiring his position. We are currently searching for a biologist in Elko and would like to combine it with the Winnemucca search. 

This news is of particular importance for the growing nursing program in Winnemucca, because this position is responsible for BIOL 223, BIOL 224 and BIOL 251 lab, all pre-reqs for the AS in Nursing. Additionally, it would be very difficult for our department to adequately support the new BS in Biological Sciences and the BA in Natural Resources without this position. Additionally, this position supports general education BIOL 190 lecture and lab to our Winnemucca students.  
